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Easter Bonnets 
We have had some amazing and creative 
Easter bonnets this year. They must have 
taken hours to make – well done everybody 
that made one. The parents had a very 
difficult job of deciding on the winners from 
each key stage as they were all wonderful. 
The winner will be announced at church later 
today. 

 

 
Easter Bingo 
Well done to everyone who contributed to the 
Easter bingo to make it a successful evening. Thank you to Mr Traves, who once again gave up his 
evening to call for us. Thank you to Sharon and her small but dedicated ‘Friends of Flamborough’ 
team who organised the event. Thank you to Karen, who donated £100 from the sale of her cakes 
and to all the parents who have been donating eggs for the prizes. I would also like to say a big 
thank you to all staff and our families who came to enjoy the bingo on the evening. In total we 
raised over £700 which will be put to good use, benefitting all children in the school.  
 

Mrs Hall 
We have said goodbye to Mrs Hall this week, after nearly 25 years of dedication to the school. 
Parents had the opportunity to say goodbye during her last dinner service yesterday and then the 
children were able to say goodbye during a special worship we had for her in school. We will miss 
her greatly but I am certain she will still pop in to see us from time to time. 
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New Staff 
After Easter, we will be welcoming two new members of staff. Miss Gardener, will be our new 
midday supervisor and Mrs Pallister, who has been with us before, will join us once again in the 
classrooms as our new HLTA.  
 

Mental Health Support Team 
Mental Health Support Teams are working in our school! 

We are excited to share that we are working with our Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust 
and East Riding local authority to deliver a brand-new service to support our children’s mental 
health and well-being in our school. The offer includes support and advice for school staff, 
parents, and carers, whole school approaches, staff training, and 1:1 and group interventions. 

The service, which is known as the Mental Health Support Team, includes Education Mental Health 
Practitioners and Trainees, Senior MHST Practitioners, and Professional Leads who will provide 
early intervention support, advice, and guidance for our children. The team works alongside 
existing early intervention and early help services that support our schools, such as Educational 
Psychology and the Behaviour Support Team.  

We welcome Katie to our school who will be working with us and is excited to be joining our 
school community. Katie is passionate about promoting children’s and young 
people's well-being so they can become their best selves. We will share regular 
updates about the services as it evolves, and I am sure you will see Katie and the 
team around the school at key events. Katie will be attending our parents evening 
on Wednesday 17th April from 3.30-5.00pm. Come along and meet her! 

 

Parent Governors 
We currently have a vacancy on our governing body for a parent governor. Parent governors do 
not have to be experts in education, because governor training courses are provided by the 
local authority. Parent governors are very valuable, as we rely on them to help us to keep in touch 
with what parents are thinking. By becoming a parent governor, you have the chance to play a 
significant part in the future of all the children at Flamborough School. 
 
Information on what it means to be a parent governor can be found…. 
https://www.parentkind.org.uk/  
 
If anyone would like any further details on this, or to register your interest in becoming a parent 
governor, please contact the school office flamborough.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

 
Have a wonderful Easter Holiday!  

https://www.parentkind.org.uk/

